
PARENTS:  Each classroom will be gathering separately this year for a special 
Thanksgiving snack on Thursday, November 21 at 9:30 a.m.  Thanksgiving party parents 
will be contacted by your child’s teacher to provide a special Thanksgiving snack for that 
morning.  If you would like to also provide a Thanksgiving book or craft for the children to 
do, that would be most appreciated too!     
************************************************************************************************
          


      THANKSGIVING 

          HOLIDAYS

      November 25, 26, 27, 

                     28, 29


Looking ahead for 
Christmas…….

Our Christmas party will be held on Thursday, 
December 19.  Each class will do some sort of 
gift exchange which will be determined by the 
classroom teacher.  Your child’s teacher 
will be in contact with the parents to let 
you know what your child’s class will 
be doing for the gift exchange. 


Christmas Holidays will begin on 
Monday, December 23 and go 
through Monday, January 6, 2025.  
Classes will resume on Tuesday, January 7, 
2025  


**********************************************


Thank You!  

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT 
SUPPORTED THE BBQ CHICKEN / 
SAUSAGE FUNDRAISER .    WE HOPE 
YOU ENJOYED THE FOOD. YOUR 
SUPPORT IS GREATLY APPRECIATED! 


************************************************ 


A Few Reminders!

   
Please remember that your child should be 

picked up on time each day.  You have a 10 
minute grace period before getting charged 
the late fee which is $1.00 per minute that you 
are late. Please make sure to have cash or 
checkbook available if picking up late. 


With cooler weather upon us, please make 
sure to LABEL your child’s coat or sweater as 
it makes it easier for all to identify.


PARENTS of 3’s, 4’s, & 5’s: Please have your 
child go to the restroom before entering the 
classroom each morning. This helps the 
teacher and aide tremendously.  If your child 
is not in this habit, we encourage you to have 
him/her make a stop before leaving the house 
each morning or after arriving. Help us 
encourage your child to become independent.


Please remember that tuition is due on the 
first of each month and considered late after 
the 5th of the month.  

****************************************************
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